
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

4. COBHAM STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought for construction to commence of the renewed kerb and channel in 

Cobham Street (from Domain Terrace to Lyttelton Street). 
 
 The Board resolved to adopt recommendations 1 to 7 inclusive of the officer’s report. 
 
 


